
What’s Up? Westmont Newsletter, Oct. 2010  

Your presence is requested at Westmont’s annual 
homeowners meeting Oct. 19. Win a door prize! 
Enjoy a free meal! Vote for new board members! 
Hear updates on issues affecting us all! 

►Where?  Bacchanalia Restaurant, 12450 Newton.  

►What time?  Social hour (cash bar) and chance to visit 
with board members and friends 5:15 to 6pm.  FREE buffet 
dinner 6 to 6:45.  Business meeting immediately after eating 
will include short reports, board elections, and an opportunity 
to ask questions.  

►Please RSVP to social chair Loretta Rhodus at 
rettarhod@att.net or 498-1698  by Monday, October 11th  
so she can give the restaurant an accurate meal count. 
See you there! 

  

Got a Westmont problem or solution? 

Contact (between 8am-5pm) these volunteer board members:  

Grounds: Tom Armstrong, 522-1655 or tombetty@everestkc.net.  

Finances: Jake Schulzinger, 906-9286.  

Social: Loretta Rhodus, 498-1698 or rettarhod@att.net.  

Communications: Skip Stogsdill at 387-4136 or skip.stogsdill@gmail.com. 

 

  



$For sale$ (from Westmont residents) 

 ■Remodeling sale: Black Kenmore 22 C.F. refrigerator. Smudge-proof finish, top freezer, 2-years 
old, excellent condition, $300. Hotpoint stove: Black and white, great condition, $100.    
Contact Kim Vest at 339-6997. 
 
■Solid oak armoire—$400; 32" TV—$75; Solid oak coffee and end tables—$300.  
Contact Brenen Frye at (316) 250-1066. 

 

What fun….morning Pickleball and afternoon tea! 

►Brenda Flagler thinks a change of time and beverage worth trying and will host a Westmont Tea (instead of 
her usual morning coffee) from 3-5pm on Tuesday, Oct. 12, Nov. 16 and Dec. 14.  “If this change is 
acceptable,” says Brenda, “hostesses for January, February and March will be needed.”   

Brenda also reports that a number of Westmont ladies now play Pickleball on Tuesday mornings at 9am at the 
nearby Tomahawk Ridge Community Center for a mere $2 per session.” It’s a popular and fast-growing sport 
that provides both fun and a good workout.”  

Call Brenda at 498-1617 if you have questions about either event and please spread the word. 

►Bunko—2nd Wed. each month at 7pm. Contact Ginger Burns (gburns001@everestkc.net or 491-1353) for 
info as well as dates and “happy hour” locations selected monthly for a Girls Night Out and other outings. 

►Book Club—Meets 2nd Friday of each month at 1pm in a different home. Call Paula Lewis at 469-6766 to 
learn more. 

 Got a news item or For Sale item(s) for November’s newsletter?  

Send to Skip.Stogsdill@gmail.com by Friday, Oct. 15. 

 

 St. Luke’s South gift shop needs volunteers 

Westmonter Margaret Dack donates every Thursday evening and other mornings and afternoons to working at 
St. Luke’s South (123rd St. and Metcalf) Auxiliary Gift Shop. The shop is a non-profit whose efforts benefit 
patients and their families, hospital and staff, and several charitable foundations.  “I like it a lot because it’s 
close and very nice ladies volunteer there for a worthy cause,” says Margaret. “They could use more help. If 
interested call Pam Sauter at 317-7894.” 

 Dog poop reminder 

Most of you are considerate, a few aren’t. If your dog needs to poop while being walked, have them use the 
grassy area near the curb and pick it up there—not from a neighbor’s yard where your dog shouldn’t be 
allowed to roam or use as their own bathroom in the first place.  While this may seem a minor issue it can be a 
major irritant for those whose lawns are affected. Per city rules, dogs must be on leash and their droppings 
picked up. Thanks for your help. 

 


